
Storm Thunder Run- Friday, April 29

The Storm Fun Run is back and better than ever! This year, the PTO is hosting a lap

run/walk event to raise money to fund Student Support, Teacher/Staff Support, Library,

Administrative Costs, and Family Engagement and Community Building.  We made the

change to an in-house fun run for more flexibility and to give back all of our fundraising

dollars to our classrooms. We have partnered with Get Movin for payment processing with

only nominal fees. 

The run will be held outside (weather permitting) in the South field next to the K/1 grade

playground near Circle Drive. You are welcome to come cheer on your student/s during

their scheduled run time. In the event of inclement weather, the run will be held in the gym

and spectators will NOT be allowed to come due to space/safety constraints.

We have some fun incentives planned just for registering and participating in this run.

Please make sure to register your student for the run at: 

 https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/event-webpage/624dc96098697

There will be a student raffle held right after the run where students have a chance to win

some fun in-school teacher experiences. 

If you would like to volunteer on the day of the event, be on the lookout for a signup genius

that will be posted in the PTO newsletter/facebook group next week. Any questions, email

Alice @ alicelohman@gmail.com. 

Run schedule:

9:30am - 10:25am: Fifth graders   

10:30am – 11:25am - Fourth graders and K-AM*

11:30am - 12:25pm - Third graders and Bilingual 2/3

1:05pm - 2:00pm - Second graders

2:05pm -3:00pm - 1st graders and Bilingual K/1st and K-PM**

*K-AM - 11:00- 11:25pm

**K-PM - 2:05 - 2:30pm
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